
Singapore STEAM and Cultural Exchange Programme 

(4 July – 9 July 2024) 

 

From 4 July 2024 (Thursday) to 9 July 2024 (Tuesday), 30 S3 to S5 students, accompanied by 

our teachers, Ms. CHOI Sin-yi, Mr. LEE Ka-ki and Ms. PO Lok-hang, travelled to Singapore for the 

Singapore STEAM and Cultural Exchange Programme. Students attended STEAM lessons in 

different universities to learn about the application of AI, robotics and drones. They also visited 

different sites to appreciate the culture, architecture and the latest development of Singapore. They 

all stated that it is definitely a wonderful and valuable learning experience.  

 

 
Assistant Principal KWOK Wing-man (front row 2nd left) sees off our students at school 

 

 

 

 
30 students accompanied by Ms. CHOI Sin-yi (front row 1st left), Mr. LEE KA-ki (2nd row1st right) 

and Ms. PO Lok-hang (front row 2nd left) set off for Singapore 

 



 
Group photo taken in front of Merlion 

 

 

 

Students have lessons related to STEAM at the Singapore Management University 

 



 

Students focus intently on learning how to utilize computer applications for training AI. 

 

 

 
Students visit a Singapore IT company – Dreamcore. 



 

 
Students are intrigued by the exhibits at the Sustainable Singapore Gallery 

 

 

 

 
Students enjoy the cycling game at the Sustainable Singapore Gallery 

 



 
Group photo taken on the roof of the Sustainable Singapore Gallery 

 

 

 

 
Students evaluate their robots to determine if they can successfully complete the assigned tasks 



 
Students are awarded their certificates after completing their lessons at the                             

Singapore Management University 

 

 

 

 
Students visit the NEWater Visitor Centre 

 



 
Students visit the Sungei Buloh Wetland Reserve 

 

 

 

 
Students visit the River Wonders 



 
Students enjoy lunch with their teachers 

 

 

 

 
Students attempt to maneuver the drones through the keyhole gates 

 



 
Group photo taken after attending the drone lesson 

 

 

 

 
A sharing and debriefing session has been held on the last night in Singapore 

 



 
Students share what they have learnt during the trip 

 

 

 

 
Students visit the Fort Canning Park on the last day 

 



 
Students thank the local guide and the tour escort for the well-arranged tour and                        

take a group photo together 


